UCLA MEMORANDUM

FACULTY EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE A265 Murphy Hall
College of Letters and Science Box 951571
Los Angeles, California 90095

To: Department Chairs and Student Affairs Officers in the College of Letters and Science
Fr: Jeffrey B. Lewis, Chair, College Faculty Executive Committee
Date: July 15, 2020
Re: Transfer Courses to Satisfy Undergraduate College Requirements with
PNP for Courses taken during Spring and Summer 2020 due to
COVID-19

In response to the extraordinary challenges for students presented by the COVID-19 pandemic and
with the approval of the Senate’s Undergraduate Council, the College Faculty Executive Committee has
resolved that:

1. Incoming transfer students may meet the College Writing I, Writing II, Diversity, and
Quantitative Reasoning requirements by having successfully completed qualifying classes on a
P/NP basis during the Spring and Summer 2020 quarters at their previous institution.

2. A grade of "Pass" in such courses will be understood to fulfill these requirements that would
normally be associated with achieving a grade of C or higher in a given course.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at jblewis@ucla.edu or Leigh Harris, Director of
Curricular Initiatives, at lharris@college.ucla.edu.
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